
North Warwickshire/South East 
Staffordshire Science Leaders 

Networking Hub 
  The Hub is an opportunity to meet and discuss strategies, share good 

practice and network with other local colleagues with a focus on improving 
the progress of all our students.   

  GETTING TO GRIPS WITH THE NEW GCSE GRADES  

As an ex science teacher herself, Sarah Old, Senior Manager in the Standards 
Team responsible for the Science A Levels and GCSEs for Ofqual, has some 
experience at the chalkface.  More recently, she has been involved in the 
development of these qualifications and is now evaluating the reformed 
programme as the first awards have been made.  
 
 

WHEN:   Wednesday 8th November 2017, 4.00 pm 
 (subject to confirmation) 

WHERE:   The Polesworth School,  
 Dordon Road, Polesworth B78 1QT 

This free event is open  
to all Science Leaders 

If you wish to book or contribute to this or future networking 
events, please contact  

The Community Academies Trust Teaching School   
m.borders@thepolesworthschool  

This is a rare opportunity to grill OFQUAL, on the 
impact of the new GCSE in Science. 

 


